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November 8, 2021 

Blue Rock Water Company has filed with the with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
("Commission") to approve 1) adding a water leak procedure (Rule 29) and 2) a water system facilities charge 
(Schedule 5). The water leak procedure will allow the utility to reduce a customer’s water use charge in the event 
of high-use caused by leak once the customer presents “a bill from a plumber or other evidence the leak has 
been repaired.” The adjustment will not exceed two (2) months and customers are permitted this credit once 
every twenty-four (24) calendar months.  
 
The water system facilties charges apply to the Lowper Water System (DOH ID# 019595) and Suddenview Water 
System (DOH ID# 12451F) for new connections that have not paid the Clallam County PUD or Snohomish County 
PUD general facilities. This is a pass through charge for Blue Rock Water Company. 
 
The commission has the authority to set final rates that may be lower or higher than the company’s request, 
depending on the outcome of its investigation.  You can submit comments by going to www.utc.wa.gov and 
clicking “Submit a Comment,” or by one of the following options: 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504-7250   
E-mail:  comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone:  1-888-333-WUTC (9882) 

Commission staff will make a recommendation to the commissioners at an open meeting in Olympia, which is 
scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on November 24, and you will have an opportunity to comment in person at this meeting.  
If you are unable to attend the open meeting, you can participate by telephone by calling 360-664-1234 the day 
before the open meeting for instructions and to sign in. If you plan to attend the open meeting in person, please 
call the day before to make sure this item is still on the agenda. 

A memo containing the staff recommendation will be available on the Commission’s website about three days 
prior to the open meeting.  If a memo is available and view the memo, go to utc.wa.gov.  Click on the link near 
the bottom that says “Documents.”  Under “Open Meetings,” click on “Agendas, meeting minutes, orders.”  When 
the open meeting date (see above) appears, click on the memo for this filing - a page with the memo and any 
associated attachments will appear.  You will be given an option to open or save the document you choose. 

The Commission is committed to providing reasonable accommodation to participants with disabilities.  If you 
need reasonable accommodation, please contact the commission at (360) 664-1132 or 
human_resources@utc.wa.gov.  

If you have any questions about the proposed filing and how it may affect your account, you can reach the 
company by phone: (206) 764-3345, email: service@bluerockmgt.com or by mail: 7511 Greenwood Avenue N 
#4011, Seattle, WA 98103. 

Sincerely, 

Blue Rock Water Co. 
 


